
 

 

 

1st July 2025 

 

Dear Parents  

 
As part of the Year 5/6 Design and Technology curriculum, children will be taking part in an 
upcycling project on Tuesday 8th July. This will involve transforming a plain T-shirt into 
something new and creative, while developing a range of practical skills. 

This activity supports and complements the design, make and evaluate elements of the DT 
curriculum, giving pupils the opportunity to: 

 Practise sewing, shaping and finishing techniques 
 Select and use a range of materials  
 Consider the functional and aesthetic qualities of the materials they work with 

In preparation, we kindly ask each child to bring in: 

 An old, plain T-shirt (ideally, light-coloured and without heavy prints or logos) 

 The T-shirt should be brought in a named bag by Monday 7th July. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Matthews  

Rauf Class 

 

  


